Brindishe

Manor Newsletter

4" November 2022

Dear parents and carers

Welcome back everyone!

This week in school the children have had a busy week settling back in to their routines. The Rights
Respecting team and the Playground Team have met their respective leaders this afternoon to start their
work in developing different aspects of the school. | look forward to giving you more information about
what they have planned in the coming weeks.

PSFA News

Halloween trail

A huge thank you to the PSFA who organized our annual Halloween Trail. This has become
a great success over the past few years, with all of our community joining in. This year we
asked for donations only and raised a staggering £1,090, which all goes to the PSFA fund
and our school. Thank you so much for all of your contributions.

Winter Fair

Every year, up until 2020, the PSFA and school staff have run a really successful Winter Fair for the
children and families of our school. This year we are hoping to run another successful event for you all on
Friday 9" December from 3:30pm - please save the date and watch this space for more information!

Parent and Carer Open evenings

The bookings for our open evenings has now closed. If you still have not booked a time with your teacher,
please contact the office directly, not your child’s class teacher, at
info@brindishemanor.lewisham.sch.uk

A reminder that the evenings are on:
Tuesday 8" November 3:30-7pm
Thursday 10t November 3:30-7pm

Open Classroom

We are hosting our second open classroom event on Thursday 8" December from 3:15-3:45pm. This is
another opportunity to see your child's classroom and their learning / progress in books. We understand
that not everyone will be able to make these dates, but endeavor to give you them with lots of notice so
that as many of you as possible can attend.

Christmas trees
This year our PSFA has teamed up with a trusted Christmas Tree supplier who run an amazing school

> scheme to help local schools raise money.All the trees will be Nordmann Fir trees and will be delivered
............ - to Brindishe Manor on Thursday 1st December.

This is the link to order your tree : https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/brindishe-manor-psfa-christmas-
trees/comments#start

Our prices are lower than you will get at other shops and stalls so hopefully a win win for you and for our school!
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Get your child
vaccinated against

If your child missed the flu vaccination in school this is for you!

The School Health Immunisation Team will be delivering catch up clinics
at 3 locations. If your child is in Reception to Year g and did not get the
FLU vaccination in a Lewisham school only; Contact the Immunisation
Team on the details below to book an appointment or simply walk-in.

Saturday 5" November 2022

Kaleidoscope, Rushey Green Catford SE6 4JD Time: 9am- 4.30pm
Waldron Health Centre Newcross SE14 61D Call 0203 0491897 or
Downham Health Centre BR1 SEP 07341888526

Dayynbam, is open during the half-term
Mon- Fri 09.00am - 16.30pm.

School Health Service Immunisation Team,

@ High quality care for every patient Downham, 7-9 Moorside Road, BROMLEY, BR1 gEP

every da . . 5 =
S email: lg.shsimmunisation@nhs.net
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